
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Newsletter – 11th January 2019 

Hello everyone, 
 
Welcome back everyone.   
 
We hope you had a fabulous Christmas and wish you all a Happy New Year. 
 
Thank you for all the lovely cards and gifts.  It is much appreciated. 
 
School registration is 8.50am.  Please ensure that your child is in school 
before this time, but no earlier than 8.40am, together with all their P.E. kit 
and appropriate outdoor clothing (all named please).  If your child  is ill, please telephone or leave a message for the 
school office. Thank you. 
 
Lost property boxes can be located outside KS2 playground under the shelter and KS1 area.  Smaller items can be 
located in the office. 
 
As always, we want to ensure that your experience at Clenchwarton Primary is a positive one.  If you have any concerns, 
in the first instance, please speak to your class teacher. 
 
Ms J Borley 

Executive Headteacher 

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

Attendance                                              

Reception:  93.33% 
 

Year 1:  88.71% 
 

Year 2:  100% 
 

Year 3: 93.33% 
 

Year 4: 100% 
 

Year 5: 91.67% 
 

Year 6:  96.77% 

Congratulations to Year 2 & Year 4. 

 Golden Awards this week 

 Well done to everyone who has achieved an award this week! 
 

  Ethan  Hayden  Rhys  Tristan  Hannah   
  Jack  Holly  Daniel  Alfie  Libby  
  Emma  Barnaby Molly  Abigail  Zack 
  Dominic 

Clothing 

Please ensure that your child brings a suitable outdoor 

coat when coming into school.  Please make sure that 

they have their name inside. Thank you. 

Please dress suitably for the weather now 

that it is colder.  

Please dress suitably for the weather now 

that it is colder.  

Thank you. 



P.T.A. 

Hello everyone, 

This is where you will find all the information 
about upcoming events that the PTA organise.  

Please come and find Mrs Ballantyne or a PTA 
member if you have any thoughts and ideas on 
fundraising. 
 
Upcoming events:- 
 
Valentine Disco—Friday 8th –Flyer to follow 
Easter Bingo– 29th April 2019-Flyer to follow 
 
Any unwanted gifts or donations would be much appreciated for the Easter 
Bingo.   
 
New Accelerated Reading books and maths resources have now been or-
dered—A cheque for £600 has been forwarded to the school.    
 
Yr 6 Leavers Hoodies.  Orders must be in by 6th February 2019.  £10 each 
and the PTA will make up the additional cost. 
 
Uniform orders - Please could you ensure that cheques are made payable 
to ‘Clenchwarton Parent Teacher Association’.  Please make sure that 
cash payments are for the exact amount. 

Uniform order days are:- 

6th February; 6th March; 3rd April; 1st May and 5th June.  July date TBC. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Rachel Ballantyne  

(PTA Chair)  

 

 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via ParentPay before 

midnight on a  

Sunday. All meal bookings made by parents will 

not be changed. Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments on 

ParentPay ASAP.  

Thank you. 

School Council/Ambassadors 

 
More details to follow. 

NORSE—Note from the kitchen 
 
 
Kid Inventors Day special lunch is on Thurs-
day 17th January 2019.   
 
Please book via ParentPay.   
 
Thank you. 

Lost Property—The lost property bins can be found on the KS2 playground 
and in the KS1 area.  Please check these for any misplaced items. Please kind-
ly ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled.   
 
Thank you. 

If you should change your contact details, such 
as your address or telephone numbers, please 
inform the school immediately so that we are able 
to get in touch with you if there is an emergency. 
Similarly, if you start work or change your job 
please notify us of your up-to-date details, as we 
may need to contact you at any time. 

SEND Partnership Newsletter 
Autumn 2018 

 
A copy can be located on the 



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

Thursday 10th January 2019 Reception class—Trip—Visiting Sandringham (Woodland area) - Please pay 
via ParentPay for this trip to go ahead. Thank you. 

Friday 11th January 2019 SSP Girls Football tournaments. 12.00 to 2.30pm - at Lynnsport - For Year 3/4 
& Year 5/6 competitions. CANCELLED 

Monday 14th January 2019 Young Voices—Sheffield—Payments via ParentPay. 

Tuesday 15th January 2019 SSP Swimming Gala—Finals 
 

Thursday 17th January 2019 NORSE—Kid Inventors Day special lunch—Please complete and return your 
form by no later than Friday 11th January 2019.  No further bookings will be 
taken after this date.  Thank you. 

Friday 18th January 2019 Benjamin & Bethany Bears—Road Safety visit—Reception  
Yr 4 Seat Belt Road Safety talk. During the school day. 

Monday 21st January 2019 Yr 6—DT lesson at THS-During the school day—A packed lunch is required. 

Tuesday 22nd January 2019 West Norfolk SSP Cross Country Championships-Selected. 

Thursday 24th January 2019` Yr 1-Trip– Polar Museum, Cambridge—Letter now out. Please pay via 
ParentPay to enable this trip to go ahead. Thank you. 

Tuesday 29th January 2019 SSP Year 1 & Year 2—Gymnastics– Selected. 

Tuesday 5th February 2019 NORSE—Chinese New Year special lunch—Letter to follow. 

Thursday 7th February 2019 NHS - National Dental Survey for oral health of 5 year olds (selected 15 chil-
dren only) 

Friday 15th February 2019 Yr 3 &Yr 4—Trip—Cadbury World, Birmingham-Letter out.  Please pay via 
ParentPay. 
 
Break up for half term—Normal time 

Monday 25th February 2019 School reopens. 

Monday 26th February 2019 NSPCC visit. 

Tuesday 12th March 2019 Schools Make Music Concert - Yr 4 (Mrs Ryan) - TBC. 

Monday 18th March 2019 Parent Consultations—4pm to 7.03pm. More details to follow. 

Tuesday 19th March 2019 Parent Consultations—3.30pm—5.30pm. More details to follow. 

Monday 25th March to Friday 29th March 
2019 

Scholastic Book Fair in all week. 

Friday 5th April 2019 School closes for normal Easter holiday.  Normal time 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019 School reopens. 

Clubs  
 

Sign up for Clubs—Now closed.  Payments can be made via ParentPay.  Thank you.  
 
We currently have spaces for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am @ 
£2.50 per session. If you would like your child to take part. Please speak to Mrs Lawrence or email slin-
spiresports@gmail.com.  If your child is not attending an afternoon club for any reason, please inform 
Mrs Lawrence or the school office with the reason. Thank you. 

 


